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Email Address:  Hamptoncommon_friends@hotmail.co.uk


February 2014

Dear Hampton Common Friends

We are writing to update you as follows:-

 
Hampton Common Friends have been successful in our application for a grant of £25,000 from the London Marathon Charitable Trust for toddler equipment in the playground which we applied for last Summer. The current plan is that the Council will be carrying out a consultation in the Spring with the aim to have equipment in for this Summer.

 
We are also extremely pleased to be able to report that there will be an upgrade of the footpaths and we attach maps with locations for your information. The footpaths are a great way of allowing us all to use the Common all year round and they have been very welcome. Works are planned to take place in early March 2014. 

 
Also just to remind you that Hampton Common has Green Flag status. This Award acknowledges high standards of park facilities, including maintenance and community engagement. Therefore if you notice anything graffiti, litter, fly tipping etc please do report it either to us or the Council as soon as possible; this will ensure that we keep our Green Flag, which we have to re-apply for each year to retain. Their email details for reporting any problems are www.richmond.gov.uk/graffiti_removal or tel 08456 122660.

 
Please tell local friends and neighbours to contact us with their email addresses so we can keep as many people informed as possible

For your information the Council have decided to return the meadow flower beds to grass this year due to the level of weeds. There will be a new poppy area seeded this year, by the entrance of Oak Avenue.

We will keep you updated with any news.

Kind regards.

Hampton Common Friends Committee
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